LITTLE SLUGGERS

We are revamping our T-Ball program for the 2018 season!

- The league is co-ed and will play on Mondays and Thursdays with sessions at 5, 6, & 7 pm
- You should hear from a coach by May 6...practices start May 10.
- The first three meetings of the season will be practices as the kids learn to throw, catch and hit.
- The rest of the season will include one practice and one game per week.
- Games will be primarily coach pitch to help prepare kids for the next level.

Locations

To give the kids more diamond-time, sessions will be at the following locations:

- o Life Together Center (corner of War Memorial and Sheridan)
- o The Christian Center

(4100 N Brandywine Dr)

o *Washington Gifted Middle School* (3706 N Grand Blvd)

- Use the Atletic Hotline for weather -related updates and game cancellations 685-4218 then press 2.
- Follow Christian Center athletics on Facebook! Become a fan of Christian Center Athletics on Facebook to receive important information on the season and weather-related updates. Find the page by seasrching "Christian Center Athletics". Check out our page for further post-registration info!